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Action required: Complete online questionnaire by 12 December 2019 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

I wish to refer to Resolution 2 of the seventy-first session of the Executive Council 
requesting the Secretary-General to undertake a survey on the national practices of 
implementation of the data policy established in Resolution 40 (Cg-XII), Resolution 25 (Cg-13) 
and Resolution 60 (Cg-17). 

In this connection, I am pleased to inform you that a survey will be conducted in 
the form of an online questionnaire. 

Members are kindly requested to complete the survey online with password 
datapolicy, or send an electronic copy to wis-consultation@wmo.int of the compiled pdf form , 
no later than 12 December 2019. Please note that only one completed questionnaire per 
Member will be accepted. 

The results of the survey will be thoroughly analysed to provide the basis for the 
data policy review process to be initiated by the Policy Advisory Committee (PAC). The 
collection of complete and detailed information on all aspects of the implementation of data 
policy by the WMO Members is critical to produce an accurate view of the current situation and 
provide an outlook of the opportunities of the data policy revision. 

Should you have any question concerning the survey, or should you experience 
problems accessing it, please do not hesitate to contact the WMO Secretariat by email 
(wis-consultation@wmo.int). 

I wish to thank you and the government of your country for your continued support 
in promoting the Programmes and activities of WMO. 

Yours faithfully, 

(P. Taalas) 
Secretary-General 

To: Permanent Representatives (or Directors of Meteorological or Hydrometeorological Services) of 
Members of WMO 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/Data_Policy
https://wis.wmo.int/file=5766

